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Getting it right
by working togeth

15" May 2018
Dear Parents

St Mary’s swimming pool

You may be aware that over the last couple of months we have had a lot of planned
work carried out on the school’s swimming pool as a result of our yearly checks that
showed the pool required significant repairs to enable continued use.

The school has funded this work to ensure the pool continues to be of high quality and
well maintained. It will be having a brand new liner fitted soon, we hope you will see a
difference when it is finished.

Maintaining the pool properly has come at a high cost to the school at just over £17,000
but we believe it is worthwhile because of the great benefit to our children. The children
will be starting swimming after the May half term and we are asking for a voluntary
contribution of £8.00 per child to go towards the cost of maintaining the pool so that we
can continue to provide this facility.

Ero-Schools
Silver Award

Please return the slip below with your £8.00 to the school office, this is much
appreciated.

Yours Sincerely

(& Tear-

Mrs Paula Fearn
Head Teacher

Swimming Pool Voluntary Contribution
Please find enclosed our £8.00 per child voluntary contribution towards maintaining St

Mary’s swimming pool.

Child’ s NAME ... e

£8.00 enclosed
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